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Thursday 18th May 2023








Dear Year 3 Parents and Carers,
I am writing to you regarding an exciting opportunity for your children to take part in a visit to Chetwynd Deer Park.  This visit is a transition activity with Year 2 from Neewport Infant School.  Years 2 and 3 will spend the day completing team building activities in the Deer Park setting.
The visit will take place on Wednesday 7th June.  Children will arrive at school and leave as usual at 3.15pm. 
All children will require a packed lunch on this date (if your child is in receipt of Free School Meals staff will order a packed lunch from our kitchen for your child).  All children will need to wear suitable outdoor clothing including a pair of wellies/trainers and waterproofs/suncream and sunhat as appropropriate. 

Please complete your permission for this visit on ParentPay by Monday 5th June.   
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact a member of the team.
Mr Lawson


